Witness appeal following
spate of thefts from garden
sheds 1in Stenhouse

Police are appealing for
information following the break in
to a number of garden sheds in the
Stenhouse area.

Officers said that spray paint was stolen from one of the
sheds which was then used to vandalise property in Stenhouse
Terrace,

The incidents took place overnight on Tuesday 4th / Wednesday
5th March 2025.

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “Between 2300hrs on 4th
March and 0630 hrs 5th March a number of garden sheds were
broken into in Stenhouse Terrace.

“Spray paint stolen from one of the sheds was then used to
vandalise property in the street.

“Did you see or hear anything? Do you know who is responsible?
If so, please call 101 and quote Incident 0375 of 05/03/25.

“Thank you for your support.”
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